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We would like to record our thanks and appreciation to Dudley Hopkins
who has now retired from involvement with the production of the magazine.

As a founder member, former business manager, collator and distributor,
we have valued his enormous contribution. We have fond memories of him
having to ‘control’ a recalcitrant band of collators! I would like to add my
personal thanks for the help and support he gave me when I first became
involved as secretary.

Once more we have seasonal entertainment with the Shipton W.L
presentation of “Dick Whittington” (see page 6). Over recent years we have
come to look forward to these excellent productions which always provide
such an enjoyable evening of family fun and laughter. We recommend early
bocking.

With the mulled wine recipes (p 9), and a walk to help overcome the
effects of Christmas Fare (p 20 + 21), we wish you all a Merry Christmas.
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Articles for publication in the February / March issue should be submitted to the
Editor at the address below, by January 9th, 1993.

“The Wychwood" is on sale at Milton and Shipton Post Offices, and some other
shops, at 20p per copy.

The annual subscription is £1.20, including delivery, or £3.20 including postage,
to anywhere in the United Kingdom. For overseas airmail rates, please consult
Mrs. Jo Schofield, Telephone Shipton-u-Wychwood (0993) 831172.

Advertising enquiries to the Publisher, C.B.G. Longhurst, 13, Court Close,
Shipton-u-Wychwood. Telephione (0993) 831042.
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